RECO SEP 16

2009 Fall Regional Meetings

OREGON SCHOOL BOARDS ASSOCIATION

The Tax Fairness Revenue Package has been referred to voters in a special election scheduled for January 26, 2010. Approving this tax package is key to sustaining the K-12 budget for the biennium. Join OSBA's legislative advocacy team to discuss strategies for building support for schools in your communities.

Also on the agenda:

- Changes in laws from the 2009 Legislative session
- H1N1 flu preparations
- Local Legislative Policy Committee candidates

Tuesday, Sept. 29, 6:00 p.m. – dinner Embassy Suites - PDX 7900 NE 82nd Ave., Portland

Have your superintendent notify your ESD if you are planning to attend. Join us at the meeting in your region!